
 

      

TRANSPORTATION NOTICE 
PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING  

FOR 
I-15/CC-215 Northern Beltway Interchange 

(Phase 4 of the I-15 North Corridor Improvements) 
 
PURPOSE OF MEETING:  The Nevada Department of Transportation (NDOT), in cooperation with the 
City of North Las Vegas, invites you to attend a public information meeting to solicit input on the final 
design of the I-15/CC-215 Northern Beltway Interchange. Proposed improvements include new flyover 
ramps between I-15 and Clark County 215 (Las Vegas Beltway) interchange; the addition of I-15 
southbound ramps and reconstruction of I-15 northbound ramps for the I-15 and Tropical Parkway 
interchange; reconfiguration of local streets to improve traffic flow around the interchange; and 
landscape and aesthetic enhancements. Design is expected to be completed in the second quarter of 
2019. Construction is anticipated to begin the fourth quarter of 2019 with completion in 2022. 
 
PROJECT BENEFITS:  The proposed improvements will improve safety, reduce travel times, provide 
better access to future North Las Vegas developments, enhance operations with full freeway-to-
freeway connectivity, and increase capacity along the I-15 North Corridor. For detailed project 
information please visit our website at: https://www.nevadadot.com/projects-programs/i-15-cc-215-
northern-beltway-interchange  
 
WHEN AND WHERE:  Tuesday, December 4, 2018, 4 to 7 p.m., Presentation at 5:30 p.m. 
City of North Las Vegas City Hall, Council Chambers, 2250 North Las Vegas Boulevard, North Las 
Vegas, NV.   
 
WHERE YOU COME IN:  Members of the public are encouraged to attend at their convenience any 
time during the meeting hours of 4 to 7 p.m. There will be a brief presentation at 5:30 p.m., followed by 
a short question and answer period from the audience. Before and after the presentation, the meeting 
will be conducted as an open-house format and project representatives will be on-hand to individually 
discuss and answer your questions. At the meeting, your comments may be submitted for public record 
in writing or verbally to a court reporter, who will be available throughout the meeting. In addition to any 
comments received at the meeting, written or email comments will be accepted through 5 p.m., Friday, 
December 21, 2018. Please email your comments to: Dwayne Wilkinson, PE, Sr. Project Manager at 
dwilkinson@dot.nv.gov with a reference to this project in the subject line. You may also mail your 
comments using the contact information below. 
 
CONTACT: 
Mail: Nevada Department of Transportation, Dwayne Wilkinson, P.E., Sr. Project Manager 
123 E. Washington Avenue, P.O. Box 170, Las Vegas, NV 89125-0170 
Email: dwilkinson@dot.nv.gov 
 
SPECIAL ACCOMMODATION REQUESTS:  Reasonable efforts will be made to assist and 
accommodate physically handicapped persons desiring to attend the meeting. Requests for auxiliary 
aids or services to assist individuals with disabilities or limited English proficiency should be made with 
as much advance notice as possible to NDOT Public Hearings Officer, Julie Maxey at (775) 888-7171 
or email at jmaxey@dot.nv.gov. 
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